
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Local Agency Formation Commission 
 
FROM: Stephen Lucas, Executive Officer      
 
SUBJECT: Agenda Item 4.8 – Discussion Regarding the California Association 

of Local Agency Formation Commissions (CALAFCO) Business 
Items.  

 
DATE:  July 2, 2013 for the meeting of July 10, 2013 
 
 
Summary 
 
The Butte LAFCO Executive Officer has served as the CALAFCO Deputy Executive 
Officer for the North Region for an initial 2 year term to end in September 2013.  This 
service to our statewide organization has been a valuable experience for the Executive 
Officer and has allowed both Butte LAFCo and the rural north state region LAFCOs to 
have a voice in how CALAFCO conducts business and sets priorities on a variety of 
legislative, procedural and administrative issues. 
 
The CALAFCO Executive Director and Executive Officer have requested (Attachment 1) 
that the Commission allow its Executive Officer to serve an additional 2 year term as the 
CALAFCO Deputy Executive Officer for the North Region concluding in September 
2015.   CALAFCO provides a $2,000 annual stipend to cover the costs of travel.   The 
cost to the Commission for this appointment is largely related to the time spent on 
CALAFCO business which fluctuates as work demands, but has ranged as high as  
approximately 150 hours/year or roughly 7% of the Executive Officer's annual hours.    
 
ACTION REQUESTED:  Consider the CALAFCO request and provide direction to the 
Executive Officer. 
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